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Dear All

Following the flood defence meeting on Bryher this week please can we raise concerns 
about the timing of the work. We are happy to support the project in any way we can but 
are worried about the impact on both visitors, and the stressful situation on businesses 
close to the work who's guests will be quite severely impacted by the works. 

Kind regards 
Graham and Ruth Eggins
Hillside Farm,
Bryher
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